
YEAR 6 PROM 2022



YEAR 6 PROM 
2022!
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE

What an amazing night for the children, parents/
carers and staff. Everyone looked stunning!


This was a fantastic way to celebrate the end of 
Year 6 and also the end of their primary 
experience.


We wish the children all the best for their future 
education and their lives moving forward.


We hope that Connor Downs Academy will always 
hold a special place in their hearts.












































































































































Farewell and Good Luck


